
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 1/8/2010 10:37:13 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Vaca Dixon

Thanks! I'm guessing we won't need them for at least a week or two.

Amy Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1891

http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 10:33 AM 
To: Baker, Amy C.
Subject: RE: Vaca Dixon

Amy,

That would be great. I will track them down and send over.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:abl@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 10:03 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Vaca Dixon

Meredith,
I forgot to ask earlier - does PG&E have any photos of the Vaca Dixon PV facility? I'm 
thinking of doing a short write up on the IOU PV facilities that have reached operation for our 
next report to the legislature. We have a couple nice photos of the SCE Fontana project, but it 
would be nice to have PG&E's as well.

Amy

SB GT&S 0319452

http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/renewables
mailto:MEAe@pge.com
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